
 

 

 

 

 

Re:  Prom 2020 

June 12, 2020 

Dear Parents and Guardians, Seniors and Juniors, 

In light of the current COVID -19 related restrictions, we are postponing the scheduled prom 

date of June 25, 2020 to our secondary date of July 16, 2020.   

Prom will be held at the Uniontown Country Club on July 16, 2020.  As we approach the date of 

July 16, 2020 more information will be announced regarding ticket sales, times, menu selection, 

etc.   

The current business restrictions are not conducive to a social event such as a prom.  Businesses 

located within a green- phased county must adhere to the gathering limitations set forth by the 

Governor’s Plan for Phased Reopening (no more than 250 people or 50% of the facility’s total 

occupancy or whichever is less).  Because restaurants are only permitted to open at 50% capacity 

the Uniontown Country Club is limited to 125 people for our event.   

Currently, and possibly in July, social distancing measures may still apply. Social distancing 

could be applied to dancing, small gatherings, and the requirement of cloth face coverings. The 

menu and food service options have yet to be finalized and we are hoping for less restrictions in 

July.  

Again, we are trying to make the best decision for the health, safety and welfare of our students 

as well as providing a memorable evening.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Leigh Ann Folmar, High School Principal 

Mrs. Tricia Reposky, Senior Class Sponsor 

Mr. Tom Webb, Senior Class Sponsor 

 

 

Cc:  Dr. Laura Jacob  


